
 

 

Dear St. Robert Community, 

 

A very Happy Easter to all of you!  

 

It is with great joy that I can share with each of you that I have officially chosen our next 

principal to serve at our beloved Catholic school!  The Holy Spirit made it clear through our 

principal search committee (consisting of Kasey Cronin, staff, school parents and parishioners) 

that our interim principal, Sarah Bushey, who applied for the principal position, should become 

our next St. Robert Catholic School principal.  She accepted our offer. Thanks be to God!  Thank 

you to all of you who have been praying during this process. 

 

Sarah brings an incredible heart, mind, and experience to Catholic education.  This was evident 

to us not only through the interview process and because of her success as our preschool teacher, 

but also because of how well she has been leading our school over the past few months.  I have 

no doubt in my mind that she will continue to lead our Catholic school (by God's grace!) to be a 

place where our children grow to become saints.  Personally, I am so excited and grateful that 

Mrs. Bushey is our next principal. 

 

Please join me in congratulating Mrs. Sarah Bushey as our new St. Robert School Principal, and 

pray specifically for her and her family as she makes the transition from teacher/interim 

administrator to principal in the months ahead.  Through the intercession and special protection 

of Mary, may God bless our school, parish, families, and the entire Flushing community through 

her leadership. 

 

Blessings. 

Peace, 

 

Fr. Jonathan Perrotta 

Pastor, St. Robert Bellarmine 


